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Dear Parents & Carers 

 

You will find our latest Ofsted report attached to this email.  It can also be found on our website. 

 

We were disappointed that the overall grade is Requires Improvement.   

However, we were extremely pleased to have reading identified as a strength.  It has been a high priority 

for us in school as it is the key to all other areas of learning.    

Behaviour and personal development of our pupils was graded good. Again, this was a priority following 

lockdown, due to the difficult two years children have had with school closures and home learning. 

 

The issues that arose during the inspection were already on our school improvement plan with identified 

support in place for our new curriculum leaders.  Many of the areas have already been addressed and I 

would be happy to discuss any questions you have. 

 

I would like to thank you for the positive responses to the Ofsted questionnaires and hope we can 

continue to maintain this strong relationship with our parents and community. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Alison Buddle 

Executive Headteacher 

9th January 2023 


